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January 17, 2014 
 
 

DEAR COUNTY DIRECTORS OF SOCIAL SERVICES 
DEAR EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS OF CHILD-PLACING AGENCIES 
 
ATTENTION:  CHILD WELFARE PROGRAM MANAGERS, SUPERVISORS AND 

CHILD WELFARE STAFF 
 
SUBJECT:   ACI SUPPORT SPECIALISTS, INC. 
 
 
On June 15, 2013 the North Carolina Division of Social Services advised county departments of social services 
that action had been initiated to revoke the child-placing license for foster care for ACI Support Specialists, Inc. 
On January 10, 2014 the Division of Social Services and ACI Support Specialists executed a settlement 
agreement whereby the Division of Social Services withdrew this action and ACI Support Specialists agreed to 
conditions that relate to improvements of the provision of foster care services. 
 
ACI Support Specialists, Inc. is currently licensed by the North Carolina Division of Social Services and is in 
good standing with the North Carolina Division of Social Services.  If you have any questions about this matter 
contact Bob Hensley by email at Bob.Hensley@dhhs.nc.gov or by phone at 828-287-6898. 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

        
Kevin Kelley, Section Chief 
Child Welfare Services 
 

 
cc:  Wayne Black 
      Jack Rogers 
      Child Welfare Team Leaders 
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